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Comment or Message

Can you please discuss the speed limit on 7375 south? It is not
marked so it's probably 25 miles an hour. People go faster than
that and even if they’re not speeding once you get to the corner
on 925 E. depending on the size of the vehicle you need to be
going 15 miles an hour or less. If both vehicles are large, one of
them has to stop to let the other one by. When school is starting
and ending there are children on the road, dump trucks on the
road, and people speeding to and from school. Please consider
posting speed limit signs. Please consider reducing the speed to
20 miles an hour until a sidewalk is put in. There is no way to
even push a stroller and go for a walk currently because of the
amount of dump truck trucks and vehicles on the road. No where
to push a stroller or wheelchair. And possibly add a sharp curve
sign by 925 E. And 7375 S.

Thank you





